
 
November 25, 2014 
  
EFM TIP: New Employer Registration Auto-Enable Function Turned Off 
 
New employer registrations in the Employ Florida Marketplace (EFM) auto-enable after 
72 hours if they have not been reviewed by staff. Due to the impending Thanksgiving 
holiday, staff of the Department of Economic Opportunity have turned off the auto-
enable feature today so any new employer registrations and those who have not 
exceeded the 72 hour limit as of tonight will not be auto-enabled. Those employers and 
any new employer registering through the holiday weekend will not auto-enable until 
the feature is turned back on. Our plan is to turn the auto-enable process back on next 
Wednesday morning. This will give staff two business days to work those employers not 
already reviewed. The time clock continues to run even when the auto-enable feature is 
turned off so once we turn it back on any employer that has exceeded the time limit and 
has not been reviewed and enabled by staff will auto-enable Wednesday 
morning.  Please ensure that you work your list starting with those employers with the 
oldest registration. 
 
Please direct any questions or comments to Danielle McNeil at (850)245-7498 or 
Danielle.McNeil@deo.myflorida.com.     
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